
Project Information

The Wood Park Playground Replacement project 
will replace the outdated playground with 
upgraded and modernized equipment at the park.

Work Area: James B. Wood Park, located at 3711 
Persimmon Drive.

Project Schedule

Project Details

Construction Year: 2023

• Replacement of the existing playground with modern 
equipment.

CONTACT

Katie Gock
Recreation Superintendent
katiegock@algonquin.org
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